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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT) will begin improving the Interstate 25 (I-25) 
corridor in Albuquerque between Comanche Road 
and Montgomery Boulevard, including the freeway, 
frontage roads, and interchanges, starting as early as 
August 2024 and continuing through spring 2027.

Construction will occur both day and night, up to seven 
days a week. Those at nearby properties should 
expect an increase in noise, vibration, and dust.

To stay up to date on the 
project, visit the project website 
(i25improved.com) to sign up 
for text alerts, email updates 
and get more information!

CN A301901

Construction schedules are weather-dependent and 
subject to change without notice.

Contact the project team at 505-785-7623 or  
info@i25improved.com with any questions.

Contáctenos si necesita esta información en Español.
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